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20th December 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What a wonderful end to a busy term it has been! Thank you to everyone who joined us for our 
various Christmas events over the last few weeks. We hope you have enjoyed your time spent in 
school as much as we have enjoyed welcoming you in.  
 
It has been a super term and we are so proud of all the children. Thank you for your ongoing 
support.  
 
Sadly, we are saying two goodbyes today. Mrs Woods (Reception) is unfortunately leaving us 
due to personal circumstances. Although she has only been with us a term, she has made a 
really positive difference to our school and will be missed. We hope that she will still be able to 
come into school from time to time!  
 
Miss Owen, who already knows the children and class routines well, will be replacing Mrs 
Woods in Reception.  
 
We are also saying a fond farewell to Miss Westwood as she begins her maternity leave and 
looks forward to the arrival of her little one. Miss Westwood will also be very missed, but we 
will look forward to her popping in with the baby from time to time, and to her returning to 
work following her leave.   
 
A huge thank you to both Mrs Woods and Miss Westwood for all their hard work, and we wish 
them all the best for their next chapters. 
 
We would like to thank you for your cards, gifts and good wishes and to wish you all a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all the staff at St Paul’s. We return to school on 
Monday 6th January 2025!  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti - Headteacher 
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